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We have taken part in a few different fund-

raising events recently and we would like to 

thank all our families for their support and 

generosity. The Bake Sale raised just over £300, 

the Childrens Raffle raised around £600 and 

the Family Raffle raised a massive £2000.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article of the month 

Article 9: You have the right to live with a family 

who cares for you 

 

 

The boys and girls visited our local nursing homes 

to spread some Christmas Spirit with their beautiful 

singing. Well-done to our choir and Miss McGurk, 

what a lovely treat this was for all the residents! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The boys and girls 
have been preparing 
for Christmas during 
the very special season 
of Advent. 
 
We took part in our annual Advent Mass and 
Prayer Service this week.  
 
When getting our homes ready for Christmas 
we recycled things we no longer needed and 
donated these along with food items to the 
school. This enabled us to have a £1 sale with 
all proceeds being used to help our families 
who are finding it hard to manage the Cost-of-
Living Crisis. 
 
Thank you to all our families for your 
donations! 
     

     

 

 

 

P1 applications for September 2023 can be 

submitted between Monday 10th January at 12 

noon and 12 noon Monday 27th January. If you 

need help with this online application, please call 

into see our Parent Worker, Deirdre. 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/apply

ing-for-a-school-pla 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

This year, each year group will choose                                     

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to 

explore every half term according to their topic. 

Our SDGs for this half-term are:                        

Primary 1   

              SDG 5, Gender Equality 

Primary 2 

              SDG 5, Gender Equality 

Primary 3 

              SDG 11- Sustainable Cities and Communities 

Primary 4  

              SDG 6- Clean Water and Sanitation 

Primary 5 

          SDG 12-Responsible Consumption and Production 

Primary 6 

               SDG 6- Clean Water and Sanitation 

Primary 7   

              SDG 10- Reduced Inequalities  

 

 

 School will be closed for Christmas: 

Mon 25th Dec- Mon 8th Jan (inclusive) 

School will finish a 12 noon Friday 22nd  

 

 

 

 

Well-done to all our Primary 1 and Primary 2 

children for their fantastic performance! Thank you 

to all the teachers and classroom assistants for all 

your work in preparing the show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         


